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STATEMENT OF
CHAIRWOMAN JESSICA ROSENWORCEL

Re: Four Non-Compliant Participating Providers in the Affordable Connectivity Program, FRN:
0032347759, File No.: EB-IHD-24-00036894; NAL/Acct No.: 202432080022; FRN:
0032944597, File No.: EB-IHD-24-00036896; NAL/Acct No.: 202432080023; FRN:
0031329923; File No.: EB-IHD-24-00036898; NAL/Acct No.: 202432080024; FRN:
0030065312; File No.: EB-IHD-24-00036900; NAL/Acct No.: 202432080025

The Bipartisan Infrastructure Law requires every provider to annually submit data regarding “the
price and subscription rates of each internet service offering” made available under the Affordable
Connectivity Program. There are no exceptions. Failure to follow the law must have consequences and
that is why we take this action today.



